
 
 
 
Dear Partners and Colleagues, 
  
The International Education Office of Óbuda University cordially invites you to participate in the 
Erasmus+ Staff Week that will take place in Budapest between 7-10 June 2022. 
  
Topic: ERASMUS+ Partnerships in the Future 
Target group: Staff working at HEIs (International Offices, Erasmus and other mobility programs) 
Language: English 
Registration fee: free of charge 
 
Main topics:  
Erasmus in the future and ERASMUS without papers  
ERASMUS+ programs (BIP / Dashboard / OLA / ERASMUS+ Without Papers) Workshop 
KA131/KA107 Program Experience workshop 
Ideas to encourage mobility brainstorming  
Óbuda University International programs presentation 
 
The registration and the organised programs are free of charge. Please note that partner universities 
of ÓU are preferred at the event, but we also accept registrations from non-partners. If you are an 
Erasmus+ International Credit Mobility Programme (KA 107) participant, you are already selected and 
expected to participate.  
Please note that accommodation and travel must be organized by selected participants. 
  
Registration deadline is 31 March 2022 by completing the following form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNNHhWhT0WRwscVkEobcxvwvdVZcZg2b2teQyeSiEO
rhrAtA/viewform 
Maximum capacity: 25 people 
Selection and notification of participants: middle of April 
 
Preliminary program 
 
Getting to know each other: the selected staff members present their universities, countries 
Please bring some prospects and prepare a 5-minute presentation with a ppt/pictures/video. 
Tastes of the World 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNNHhWhT0WRwscVkEobcxvwvdVZcZg2b2teQyeSiEOrhrAtA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNNHhWhT0WRwscVkEobcxvwvdVZcZg2b2teQyeSiEOrhrAtA/viewform


Please bring along traditional snacks from your country/region to share with other participants. 
Sightseeing in Budapest, Hungarian food tasting 
 
  
Should you have any queries, please send them to szigeti.julianna@uni-obuda.hu 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you in Budapest in June! 
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